
   
 

 
  

 

 

 

  

     

  

 

   

  

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

17 Communications were received from November 28, 2023 at 12:18 am to November 28, 
2023 at 10:22 pm with the following text: 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the November 28, 2023 Economic and Community 

Development Committee meeting on item 2023.EC8.13, Recommended Amendments to Chapter 545, 

Licensing for Bars, Restaurants, and Entertainment Venues as part of the Night Economy Review 

This letter is in support of FoNTRA letter and recommendations for this item, specifically to: 

1. Defer consideration of the MLS Night Economy report (EC18.3) and the Planning Night Economy report 

(PH8.2) and defer the meeting date for submission the Noise Bylaw Review report. 

2. Undertake a comprehensive public consultation process to provide information and review the proposals in 

the current MLS and Planning reports, and what changes are needed to the reports and to the upcoming 

Noise Bylaw Report. 

3. Include in the review consideration of the regulations used by Vancouver and Austin City to promote Night 

Economy uses while protecting residents from excessive noise. 

As a resident of the City of Toronto, I am upset with the lack of community consultation on this matter specifically 

as it relates to Entertainment Venues (including night clubs). 

Additional consultation on this proposed bylaw and licensing amendments is required in all the wards of the city 

that will be impacted by the proposed changes. 

Carole Cowper-Smith Lori Ross 

Kate Lordan Georgina Goldring 

Ronald Fawcett Cyrus Spencer 

Steve Freiman Julia Bai 

Elizabeth Bell Jody Cash 

Jen Chan Susan Sutin 

Eric Tse Ann Masson 

Jennifer Tse Rupert White 

Sheri Finkelstein 

https://2023.EC8.13

